
Protection is not automatic and residents will need to complete and sign a declaration of
financial hardship and submit to their landlord to receive this protection. 
Landlords are able to issue termination notices for non payment of rent to residents who
have not paid and not submitted a declaration. 

If you cannot pay your rent due to financial hardship, please submit the declaration that is
attached to your non payment of rent notice or rent reminder letter and submit to your
Property Manager. 
We will continue to waive late fees through June 30, 2021 for all residents, regardless of
whether they have a signed declaration or not. 
If you are not able to sign the declaration because it doesn't apply to you, but you
currently owe past due rent, you will have until March 31, 2021 to pay these outstanding
balances. 

Staff will be reaching out to offer support. Please be aware that rent is due on the 1st
for all residents who have not filled out and submitted a signed declaration. You may
receive a typical notice of Nonpayment of Rent if rent is not received by the due date. 

If you do sign a declaration and owe past due rent, all accrued balances will be due by June
30, 2021. 

You may receive a Rent Reminder letter each month with information about your
current balance. Please reach out to staff if you would like help setting up a voluntary
payment plan to keep you on track.

    
        

   

Homes for Good & COVID-19 Updates
Governor Brown has updated county restrictions and Lane County remains in the "extreme risk"
category. Restrictions from the freeze remain in place including limits on restaurant and bar service,
limits in-store capacity and caps indoor and outdoor social gatherings at 6 people from two
households. 

Oregon Legislature has passed HB 4401 to extend the Eviction Moratorium through June 30,
2021. Some important things to note regarding this most recent bill:

How this applies to residents in Homes for Good managed Public or Assisted housing:

Congress has also passed an additional COVID-19 stimulus package, which will include an
additional $600 in individual payments as well an extension to unemployment benefits. 

Homes for Good offices remain closed and staff will be minimizing client contact while we are in
"extreme risk" category, however staff continue to be available if you need assistance with anything
during this time. All staff can be reached by calling our main office at (541) 682-3755 or your site teams
direct lines. Maintenance will continue to prioritize urgent and emergency work orders. Paperwork can
be mailed or dropped off at our new office at 100 W 13th Ave. or emailed to
paperwork@homesforgood.org.
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RESOURCES FOR YOU

All Resident Meeting & Listening Session
Thursday January 14, 2021   4:00-6:00pm

Join us on Zoom or on your phone
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84292547833

Call in: 1669-900-6833    Meeting ID: 84292547833

 


